
Notice of Open House for the High Bridge Wind Project 

 
High Bridge Wind, LLC is pleased to invite you to 
attend an Open House regarding its proposed 100-
megawatt wind energy generating facility in the 
Town of Guilford.  The Open House will be held 
Wednesday November 28, 2018 from 4 p.m. to 6 
p.m. at: 
 

Guilford Town Hall 
223 Marble Road 

Guilford, NY 13780 
 

All members of the public are invited. At this Open 
House, project representatives will be available to 
provide information on the proposed project and to answer questions from members of the community.  

More information on the High Bridge Wind Project can be found at http://www.calpine.com/highbridgewind and on the 
New York State Siting Board’s website (http://www.dps.ny.gov/SitingBoard) under Case 18-F-0262.  Copies of many 
materials discussed at this Open House will be available for public review on these websites following the event.   

Hope to see you there! 
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